







26th January 2015 

Dear Parent/Guardian,

YEAR 8 OPTIONS EVENING

I would like to invite you to our Year 8 Options Evening which will take place on Wednesday 4th February between 4.30pm – 5.15pm.  

There will be a short presentation in the hall starting at 4.30pm for parents of pupils in Michelangelo, Picasso and Renoir houses.  

After the presentation you will be able to collect your child’s option information and have the opportunity to visit the departments and speak to members of staff.

This is an extremely important occasion and it is expected that your child attends the evening with you.

Please use the car park at the rear of the school on Guilford Road.   

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 4th February.  

Yours sincerely
[image: ]

Mr R Wall
Deputy Headteacher
..................................................................................................................................................................


YEAR 8 OPTIONS EVENING – Wednesday 4th February

We will/will not* be able to attend Year 8 Options Evening on Wednesday 4th February

Name of Pupil ..................................................................................	Form....................................

Signature of Parent/Guardian .........................................................	Date......................................

*Delete as applicable

Please return this slip to your child’s Form Tutor no later than Monday, 2nd February.
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